
CHANGED TRAFFIC CONDITIONS - ARTHUR BUTLER
DRIVE
Council wishes to advise that Arthur Butler Drive will have changed tra¨c conditions on Wednesday 21  and Thursday
22  November for construction works.  There will be single lane access to the Dubbo City Regional Airport Terminal for
these two days, so please allow additional time for your trip to the airport on these days.
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